
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER Sunday  28th January 2024 

4th Sunday of Epiphany  
 

JESUS is LORD of ALL 

Dear St Luke's, 
 

This week the Gospel reading has a very striking comment about the 
teaching of Jesus; that he taught as one 'having authority'. The culture of 
Jewish teaching was one of fierce debate about what a scripture might 
mean, and where opinions were plentiful, and ancient Rabbinic teaching 
was referred to.  
Here Jesus began to teach with clarity, and with confidence about what is 
important, not only with explanation of the Kingdom, but with real power 
and demonstrations of how the Kingdom of God works. We now have that 
authoritative teaching to feed us. Let us all pray for the Holy Spirit to 
reveal this to us.  
                                    Thank you for all you do.    

 With love, Jeremy & Claire                                                              

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY    

MEN’S BREAKFAST 

Saturday 10th February  

10.00am- 12.00 noon 

WINTER WARMER 

Saturday 10 February  

6.30pm - 9.00pm 

  

 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS  

 
Monday 11.00 - 13.00 
Tuesday 10.00 - 13.00 
Thursday 10.00 - 13.00 

 

You can call the office on  
01428 606703  

leave a message or email  
office@stlukes-grayshott.org 

 The Week Ahead... 

Sunday  28th January 

10.30 Holy Communion 

18.00 Holy Communion (BCP) 
 
 

Monday 29th January 

10.00 Staff Meeting 

10.00 Babes & Toddlers 
 

Tuesday 30th January 

10.00 Oasis 

10.30 Manna 

12.00 Tuesday Lunch 
 
 

 

Thursday 1st February 

10.30 Thursday Lunch Club 
 

Friday 2nd February 

18.00  The Base Yrs 5 - 6 

19:30  The Base Yrs 7 - 11 

 

Sunday 4th February  

08.30 Holy Communion (BCP) 

09.30 Parish Breakfast 
 

10.30 Worship Service 

18.00 Choral Evensong 

Sunday Lunches 

Gill and Clive Purkiss are now taking bookings for their full 

Sunday Roast in their home for March, May and June. The cost 

is £25 per person, all of which will be donated to St Luke`s 

Appeal Fund. 

Places go fast,  

so if you are interested in booking, 
 

Please contact Gill & Clive Purkiss 

on 01428 606611. 



Contributions for Newsletter  
 

Please  send contributions  -  
good news, gardening tips, photos, humorous 

items, favourite Bible verse, poems, etc,  
for inclusion in future Newsletters before 

Wednesdays, 
  

email office@stlukes-grayshott.org 

 

St Luke’s Church, (Church of England) 

Headley Road, Grayshott, GU26 6LF  
 

01428 606703 
 

Charity number: 1129168  
 

office@stlukes-grayshott.org 
 

www.stlukes-grayshott.org 

 

Inspirational Scripture Passage  
 

3 I thank my God every time I remember you. 4 In all my 
prayers for all of you, I always pray with joy 

5 
because of 

your partnership in the gospel from the first day until 
now, 

6 
being confident of this, that he who began a good 

work in you will carry it on to completion until the day of 
Christ Jesus.                                                    

                                                                            
Philippians 1 v 3-6 

 
Prayer Space in Church 

  Prayer has always been at the centre of St Luke’s 
Church. In the past we have had an area set aside for  
private prayer and it is really good to reinstate it again in 
front of the side altar.  
  Here you will find  a quiet space to rest and             
contemplate or to pray or even to be prayed for, at any 
time the church is open.  
  On a Sunday between the morning services around 
10.00am please come and join us in the prayer space to 
pray for the church.  

LENT LUNCHES 

Calling soup and bread makers. Can you help 

provide some of these for our Lent Lunches 

which will start on  

Tuesday 20th February 
 

If you are able to help please do speak to  

Anne Gale –Jones or Sheila Austin 

Sunset across the Solent 

https://register-of-charities.charitycommission.gov.uk/charity-search/-/charity-details/5002236

